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Te Ringa Mangu Mihaka
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Re: OIA Request - Nga Hau E Wha

Thank you for your Official Information Act request dated 17 April 2019 seeking the below
information from Auckland and Waitemata DHBs. We have outlined our response to each question
below:

1. All infermation regarding funding, contracts, communications, applications for funding,
contracts, provision of services and all other matters, made to the Ministry of Health or any of
its subsidiaries including District Health Boards, to an organisation known as 'Ngé Hau E Wha',
including a copy of the contract number 356272/00 - Management and co-ordination of Nga
Hau E Wha (NHEW), and all previous contracts with this organisation.

Auckland DHB and Waitemata DHB do not hold any records of contracts, proposals or any form of
communication with Nga Hau E Wha.

2. All information held by the Ministry of Health or any of its subsidiaries including District Health
Boards regarding the Chairperson (or former Chairperson) Victoria Roberts, and others
associated with NHEW including Jak Wild and Tui Taurua Peihopa - in particular any and all
communication with Tui Taurua Peihopa or anyone from the organisation NHEW regarding the
letter sent to her in about June last year regarding her misleading claim to being a "clinician™.

Auckland DHB and Waitemata DHB do not hold any records of any form of communication with
Nga Hau E Wha or the individuals named in the above request (2) associated with the
organisation.

| trust that this information meets your requirements. Waitemata DHB and Auckland DHB, like other
agencies across the state sector, supports the open disclosure of information to assist the public’s

understanding of how we are delivering publicly-funded healthcare.

This includes the proactive publication of anonymised Official Information Act responses on our
website from 10 working days after they have been released.

If you feel that there are good reasons why your response should not be made publicly available, we
will be happy to consider this.

Yours sincerely

r Debbie Holdsworth
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